
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear resident, 
 
I would like to inform you work will commence on the development of parcels LC1 & LC2 of 
Jubilee Park within the next few weeks and are expected to last for up to two years. 
 
Dandara would like to thank you for your patience at this time. 
 
If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact our head office on the details below. 
 
Kind Regards 

Melanie Griffin  
Construction & Sales Administrator 
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